

Enjoy Learning 6P



I miss you and I hope you are all safe and well.

It has now been five weeks since I last saw you, even more for some of you who left earlier. I do hope you and your family are safe and healthy.

When we first started together, we discussed some of our fears and worries. Your fears and worries were based around SATS. Mine, were around starting a new school, new children to learn about and new ways of doing things. But through our time together, I know a lot of you felt less fear about your SATS and some have even made comments about any little 'hints and tips' I have given and how they helped you. My fears also disappeared as I got to know you all. Your kindness, support and determination made my transition a lot easier. It seems we both helped each other.

One of my first memories is of Kingswood. It was the best experience I have had, as it was at the beginning of the year and I got to know so many of you outside of the classroom. Seeing you develop strength and overcome fears. Seeing you cheer each other on and support your peers through challenges. Seeing you laugh and have fun.

Another one of my memories is how, daily, I was told a new joke or riddle. Or shown a new trick (how to turn your wrist over without turning your wrist!).

I have a few riddles for you:

You are in a cabin and it is pitch black. You have one match on you. Which do you light first? The newspaper, the light, the candle or the fire?

What gets wetter the more it dries?

The farmer needs to get across the river, but he can only take one thing at a time with him in the boat. However, he has a fox, a chicken, and a bag of grain. If he takes the the grain first and leaves the chicken and the fox, the fox will eat the chicken. If he takes the fox first, the chicken will eat the grain.

I am remarkably proud of how hard every one of you has worked. I am even more proud of the effort and progress you have made this year. I can only imagine how hard you are working at home. I know it is strange to work from home, and it may even be difficult. This is completely understandable. If we do not keep studying, then we begin to forget things. Keep working hard and you will continue to be successful.

I hope that this is all over soon and therefore we can meet up and finish our year together. To have some closure and say goodbye properly.

I do wish you, your family and your pets stay safe and I am deeply missing all of you.

Best wishes,

Ms Porter

Answers:

You light the match first.

A towel.

The farmer takes the chicken first then goes back to get the grain. He leaves the grain then takes the chicken back with him. He then leaves the chicken and takes the fox to wait with the grain. He then goes back and gets the chicken.